
 

 

WDS PLAY SAFE IN THE SUN 
Winnebago Powwow – July 25, 2024 

Winnebago, Nebraska  

 

The award winning WDS Play Safe in the Sun program works at curbing the incidence of skin cancer by 

providing sun safety education & materials, spot skin checks, and complimentary sunscreen samples to 

the public! 

UNMC Dermatology partnered with Nebraska Healing to have a booth at the Winnebago Powwow on July 

25, 2024. It was the first day so there wasn’t a huge turnout yet, but we were able to connect with a lot of 

the locals who were in attendance and still passed out sunscreen, bracelets, and sun safety information 

provided by WDS to a few dozen people. 

It meant a lot to the community to have people drive an hour and half from Omaha to be there with them 

and to learn about their culture while also serving people by educating them on sun safety. 

ABOUT THE EVENT 

THANK YOU TO OUR PARTNERS 

THANK YOU TO OUR VOLUNTEERS 

Thank you to UNMC Dermatology and Nebraska Healing for their hard work 

providing skincare education at this event!  

 


